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Getting things set up with the Red Lion has been complicated by the departure of the previous 

event coordinator and then getting up to speed with a new one.  We should have had papers 

signed last month, but several emails and calls have resulted in only promises to send 

paperwork with nothing yet received. 

We are set up with Nevada Northern for the tour on April 26. 

I have 4 shows confirmed and 1 tentative.  I am still needing 5-7 more shows.  President 

McClure is assisting me in finding a speaker and Scott Inman has also made some suggestions. 

Thank yous to Don Strack, Mike Mucklin and Kyle Wyatt for their assistance and suggestions so 

far. 

I have the advertising for the convention nearly complete, but would like to have the hotel / 

convention center papers signed before opening ticket sales.  I have called / emailed them 

again and am hoping for some response by Monday. 

 

- Eugene  Vicknair  

 


